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20 June 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The NEU have announced further Teacher strikes on Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July.  This could potentially 

impact on our Transition Day which was due to take place on Friday 7th July and therefore the decision has 

been made to reschedule it.   

 

Transition Day will now take place on Monday 10th July with the ‘Meet the new Teacher’ parents evening being 

held in the evening on that date.  Further information will follow shortly. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Senior Leadership Team             
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